
Information Concerning the EU accession negotiating process 
Wednesday, 28 August 2013.

The General Secretariat of the Government of the Republic of Serbia has passed onto all
Government Ministries, specialized organizations and agencies Information concerning the
process of negotiations  for
accession to the European Union which was prepared and forwarded by the Ministry of Foreign
Affairs, Sector for the European Union, on 19 August 2013, in order to introduce the next steps
in the Republic of Serbia's European integration process.  
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